

Dwight-Englewood – Middle School Photos

Dear DE Middle School Parents & Students: Highpoint Pictures is proud to have been invited to take your individual student photos. These are the official student photos for the 2025-26 academic year. Photos will be taken outdoors with a natural green background (weather permitting).

Middle School Photo Day is Oct. 3

Time & location will be communicated by school

Photo packages are available as indicated below and will be mailed directly home within 3 weeks. Please dress appropriately. Thank you!

HOW TO ORDER

Order Online & See Samples www.highpointpictures.com

Fast & Easy

Click "Order Photos". In the Portraits folder use School Code demid - 2025

Hand this form & payment to the photographer on Photo Day

Orders are due by OCT. 3

100% Guaranteed or your money back

Hand-In Photo Order Form

(not needed if you order online)



2-8x10, 4-5x7 4-3x5, 16 Wallets



\$40

1-8x10, 2-5x7 2-3x5, 12 Wallets



\$30

2-5x7, 2-3x5 & 8 Wallets



\$24

1-5x7 & 4 Wallets

MINI PACKAGES F thru I

- \$10 each if added to any Package A D above
- ➡ If ordered by themselves, they are \$20 for any 1 package, \$30 for any 2, \$40 for any 3, \$45 for any 4.

1-8x10

G |

Н

More products available online 8 Wallets

DIGITAL FILE

Please add email below



\$15 if purchased with any other pkg.



\$35 if purchased alone (no prints)

STUDENT INFO (1 form & check per student) YOUR ORDER

Name: _____ Pkgs: + + = \$ Grade: _____ Add Retouching (\$10) Clears blemishes & softens under eyes Shirt Color/Style: Address: City:_____ St___ Zip _____ Grand Total \$_____ Daytime Tel #: (______ - ____ -☐ Cash ☐ Check (to <u>Highpoint Pictures</u>)



629 Fifth Avenue • Pelham, NY 10803 **Tel** (914) 738-5500 • **Fax** (914) 738-5572 Email staff@highpointpictures.com

100% Guaranteed

Receive a full refund OR a free retake if you're unhappy with your photos in any way!

About Ordering Late (after Oct. 3)...

To order AFTER Photo Day, please place your order directly with Highpoint (online, mail or fax). Please do not hand in late orders to your school.